EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY
MONDAY, JULY 8, 2024, 9:00 A.M.

ORDER OF EVACUATION FROM ARANSAS COUNTY, TEXAS IS RESCINDED

Visitors and Residents of Aransas County, Texas:

Weather conditions in Aransas County have significantly improved, and the National Weather
Service's Hurricane Warning for Hurricane Beryl has been canceled for Aransas County.

The Evacuation Orders issued on Saturday, July 6, 2024, for Aransas County visitors, residents
residing in low-lying or flood-prone areas, and residents with special medical needs ARE HEREBY
RESCINDED. Residents and property owners are encouraged to document any damage to their
property for insurance purposes.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation during this severe weather event.
ORDERED this 8th day of July 2024.

AL, —

Ray A. Garza
Aransas County Judge
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